Ashford Church of England
Primary School

27 November 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

It is usual at the end of school term that school closes at 2pm. Due to current guidelines
and social distancing rules children will be leaving at the following times on 18th December.

Reception 1.30pm
Year1 &2 1.45pm
Year3 &4 2.00pm
Years 5 &6 2.15pm.

Kind regards
School Office

School Road, Ashford, Middlesex. TW15 2BW

fS 4 Sr‘ Telephone: 01784 253310 Email: info@ashford-primary.surrey.sch.uk
N/ Website: www.ashford-primary.surrey.sch.uk
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